Republic of the Philippines
Supreme Court
Office of the Court Administrator
Manila

OCA CIRCULAR NO. 155-2020

L0k ALL CONCERNED JUDGES AND BRANCH CLERKS OF
COURTS OF THE REGIONAL TRIAL COURTS

SUBJECT: UPDATED E-MAIL ADDRESS FOR THE TRANSMISSION
OF COPY OF DECISIONS IN TRAFFICKING IN PERSONS

CASES TO THE INTER-AGENCY COUNCIL AGAINST
TRAFFICKING

In OCA Circular No. 20-2018, dated 31 January 2018, all concerned
judges and branch clerks of court were directed to furnish the Inter-
Agency Council Against Trafficking (IACAT) with copies of decisions in
all cases involving violation of R.A. No. 9208, otherwise known as the A fi-
Trafficking in Persons Act of 2003, as amended by R.A. No. 10364 (Expanded
Anti-Trafficking in Persons Act of 2012), either by regular mail to the IACAT
office, or electronic mail at tipconvictionsiacat@gmail.com.

With the recent upgrading of the IACAT portal, a more secured e-mail
address where court decisions may be sent has been created. Thus, all
concerned judges and branch clerks of court shall hereafter furnish the
said agency with copies of decisions in all cases involving violation of R.A.
No. 9208, as amended by R.A. No. 10364, through the following e-mail
address: |

tipcases@iacat.gov.ph

For easier monitoring and uniformity, “TIP Cases Decisions” shall
be indicated as Subject.

For strict compliance.
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